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,

Dr. Donald R. Harris, Director .

Critical Facility.

Department of Nuclear Engineering'

and Science
Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute
Troy, New York 12181

Dear Dr. Harris:

SUBJECT: CONFIRMATION OF PROPOSED AMENDMENT STATUS

This letter confirms the discussion of January 23, 1986 between Matt
Coleman and John Dosa of my staff. Based upon our understanding of the
paper presented by you at the 1985 International Conference on Reduced
Enrichment for Research and Test Reactors in Petten, the Netherlands, we
have determined that the license application for conversion of the RPI
critical facility to LEU fuel can be accomplished by an amendment request.
We will process the request as an amendment with :ignificant hazards
consideration and it will be prenoticed in the Fgeral Register.

If you have any questions, please contact John Dos t, our Project Manager
for your facility, at (301) 492-8207.

Sincerely,

original signed ty
Herbert N. Berkow, Director
Standardization and Special

Projects Directorate
Division of PWR Licensing-B

'

cc: See next page
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Dr. Donald R. Harris, Director
Critical Facility
Department of Nuclear Engineering

and Science
Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute
Troy, New York 12181

Dear Dr. Harris:

SUBJECT: C0riFIRMATION OF PROPOSED AMENDMENT STATUS

'

This letter confinns the discussion of January 23, 1986 between Matt
Coleman and John Dosa of my staff. Based upon our understanding of the
paper presented by you at the 1985 International Conference on Reduced
Enrichment for Research and Test Reactors in Petten, the Netherlands, we
have determined that the license application for conversion of the RPI
critical facility to LElj fuel can be accomplished by an amendment request.
We will process the request as an amendment with significant hazards
consideration and it will be prenoticed in the Federal Register.

If you have any questions,
for your facility, at (301)please contact John Dosa, our Project Manager492-8207.

Sincerely,

h '

erbert N. Berkow, Director
'

Standardization and Special
Projects Directorate

Division of PWR Licensing-B
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cc: Mayor of the City of Schenectady
Schenectady, New York 12305 -

New York State Department of
Environmental Conservation

ATTN: Director, Office of
Environmental Analysis

Albany, New York 12223

Director, Bureau of Environmental
Protection

New York State Department
of Environmental Conservation

Albany, New York 12237

Mr. Frank Wicks
Department of Nuclear Engineering

and Science
Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute
Troy, New York 12181

.

Director, Technical Development Programs
State of New York Energy Office
Agency Building 2
Empire State Plaza
Albany, New York 12223

New York City Department of Health
Public Health Library
125 Worth Street
New York, New York 10013

Attorney General
Department of Law
State Capitol
Albany, New York 12224


